
ACTIVITY NOTICE – ON BEHALF of The Town of Williamstown 

Water line installation – Walden Street 
 
August 31, 2018 

The Town of Williamstown will be installing a new water line along Walden Street.   

• On behalf of The Town of Williamstown, we are notifying everyone that the Town will be installing a 
new water line along Walden Street, from the Spring/Walden Street intersection, west to the 
Hoxsey/Walden Street intersection. This is work that the Town is taking upon themselves to complete 
to better their existing water distribution systems.   

• The work area will commence at the intersection of Spring/Walden Street, then continue west within 
Walden Street and along the northern sidewalk of Walden Street.  

• This work is being scheduled with the surrounding construction activities to lessen the overall long-
term impact to the surrounding area.  

• There will be a temporary impact to the single on street parking space in front of Mullen House at the 
start of construction; this space will be closed. On street parking along Walden Street is currently 
prohibited, therefore this will not be impacted. 

• The temporary parking lot north of Doughty House will no longer be available for parking as of 
Thursday morning September 6th. This parking area was previously installed to accommodate the 
construction of the South Science Center and the loss of parking around MSL. Now that this project is 
complete, the parking area in front of Doughty House will transition into a lay down area during the 
Walden Street water line replacement project, ultimately returning to its original condition as lawn, 
before wintertime.    

• A Police detail will be utilized to assist with vehicle and pedestrian traffic in this area. There will be 
alternating one lane traffic along Walden Street during construction hours.  There is no planned 
closure of any road at this time.  

• Work is scheduled to begin Monday, September 10, 2018 at the intersection of Spring/Walden Streets. 
Within one week, the work area will migrate west along Walden Street and no longer impact the 
Spring/Walden Street intersection. The construction period for the waterline project will be 6 weeks.  

• Immediately following the waterline installation project surface improvements to Walden Street will 
commence. Additional information regarding this project will follow.     
 
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 
ACTING ON BEHALF OF THE TOWN OF WILLIAMSTOWN 

mailto:Jmoran2@williams.edu

